
Department of Transportation 
Division of Secretariat  
Office of Air, Rail & Transit 
700 East Broadway Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-2586 
OFFICE:  605/773-3574 
FAX:  605/773-2804 

TO: South Dakota Aeronautics Commission 

FROM: Jennifer Boehm  
Office of Air, Rail, and Transit 

DATE: February 21, 2017 

SUBJECT: Aircraft Dealer License Appeal 

Roger Johnson of The Royal Company SD, Inc. is asking the Aeronautics Commission to 
waive the requirement of selling and/or brokering 6 aircraft in the past 24 month period so 
he may renew his dealer license for another 2 years. 

Mr. Johnson has been a dealer off and on since 2009 and has three (3) aircraft listed as 
part of his dealership since 2015. He has sold 1 of the 3 to date and asks that the 
Aeronautics Commission allow him to be a plane dealer for another 2 years. Per his letter 
(attached), he has been unable to sell his remaining 2 aircraft due to a variety of reasons. 

Our office recommends that Mr. Johnson be allowed to continue as a dealer for the next 
2 years. If unable to sell his 2 remaining aircraft by then, the dealer will need to pay the 
taxes for each airworthy aircraft listed under his dealership. 
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